
Important Information from the City of Buckeye Public Works Department   

 

Below is important news you can use from the City of Buckeye Public Works
Department.  In this issue Public Works - Announcements:

New Email - Your Public Works - coming soon!
Environmental Compliance Annual Report 

Changes are coming....

The "Important Information From Public Works" email will be replaced with a
new email, "Your Public Works," from BuckeyeAZ@public.govdelivery.com   

Please be sure that this email is accepted by your email service. 

Environmental Compliance - Phase II MS4 Annual Report
The City of Buckeye Small Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System Year 4
annual report has been completed and submitted to the Arizona Department of
Environmental Quality.  This report is one way that Buckeye documents City
staff activity performed to help keep Buckeye clean.  The Fiscal Year 20
(FY20) Annual Report may bee seen on this page.

How are we doing?  
Please rate Public Works trash and recycle service, cart delivery, and

communication.

Please see buckeyeaz.gov/trash for current solid waste and environmental
quality information, and thank you for your assistance as we all work together

https://www.buckeyeaz.gov/residents/trash-and-recycling/stormwater-quality-program?utm_source=Public+Works+-new+look&utm_campaign=Moving+and+Report&utm_medium=email
https://forms.gle/XbXVUS3nSqcPnJDR6?utm_source=Public+Works+-new+look&utm_campaign=Moving+and+Report&utm_medium=email
http://www.buckeyeaz.gov/trash?utm_source=Public+Works+-new+look&utm_campaign=Moving+and+Report&utm_medium=email


to: 

Help Keep Buckeye Clean

Please let us know how we may assist you.

Sincerely, 

Robert van den Akker 
Public Works Department, Environmental Manager 

 Monday - Thursday | 7:00am - 6:00pm
23454 W MC Hwy 85 | Buckeye, Arizona 85326

Phone 623-349-6800 | Fax 623-349-5825
www.buckeyeaz.gov/trash  

http://www.buckeyeaz.gov/trash?utm_source=Public+Works+-new+look&utm_campaign=Moving+and+Report&utm_medium=email

